
 
 

 

  

 

24 May 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am pleased to announce that our lunchtime choir have been given the opportunity to showcase our 
fantastic vocalists in our first live performance! 
 
The choir has been asked to sing at the D-Day Anniversary event with the Royal British Legion at Banwell 
Castle on Saturday 8th June.  
 

The choir will be performing one song, which they have been given lyrics for to look at if possible over the 

Half Term break. The time slot for our performance will be between 3-4pm. The children and any 

parents/carers or siblings who will be attending to watch the choir will be able to enter the event for free 

as complimentary ticket holders, from 3-4pm only, in order to watch the choir’s performance. 

Families who then wish to participate in the event after 4pm, or to stay and have an afternoon tea are able 

to purchase tickets from the event organisers.  These are £12 for an adult, £30 for a family ticket and £3 for 

extra children and can be purchased via friendsofbanwell@gmail.com. 

The PTA have very kindly offered to purchase a drink and cake for the children in choir as a thank you for 
all of their hard work in rehearsals over the past few weeks.  
 
Could you please either email the office or speak to me in the playground at the start of the day to let me 
know if your child is able to participate in the choir performance by Wednesday 5th June and also if there 
are any dietary requirements we need to be aware of before purchasing the cake. As stated above if you 
wish to attend the event for the whole day and take part in the Cream Tea and watch the rest of the live 
music, tickets will need to purchased via the PTA.  
 
If your child/ren wish to participate in this performance, it is essential that there is an adult also attending 
who will be responsible for the child/ren throughout this hour time slot.  
 
Thank you for all of your support. The children are doing fantastically in choir and it will be amazing for 
them to perform to their first live audience. 
  
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Sarah Dockerty 
Music Subject Lead 

 
 

BANWELL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Belong Believe Achieve 
Headteacher: Mrs C Pocock 

 

West Street, Banwell, North Somerset, BS29 6DB 

Telephone: 01934 822498  Fax: 01934 825020 

Email: office@banwell.extendlearning.org 

Web: www.banwellprimary.co.uk 

 

  

  

  

mailto:friendsofbanwell@gmail.com

